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Re: Announcement 

 

 

BUSINESS UPDATE - ENERGOPROJEKT HOLDING PLC. BELGRADE 

 

 

ENERGOPROJEKT GROUP MEETS THE ANNUAL PLAN 

FOR NEW CONTRACTS IN 2014 

 

 

Energoprojekt Group’s business plan for 2014 set out an expected €293 million in new 

domestic and international contracts during the year. 

 

With the new contracts awarded in July 2014, the expectations of Energoprojekt Group for 

2014 have now been fulfilled, nearly doubling the total value of contracts obtained during the 

entire previous year. 

 

As of end-July this year, Energoprojekt Group has secured in excess of half a billion euros in 

signed contracts to be realised in the coming period. The reported value of pending contracts 

represents a serious business potential that will ensure stable business performance in the 

future. 
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